
 

 

 

March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 East Grinstead Rugby Club Practice – Sunday 8th March 10.00am to 12.00 Noon 

Sackville School year 7 boys have been asked to attend a special training session set up by the local 

rugby club and their coaches. East Grinstead Rugby Club is providing an opportunity for boys from 

Sackville to have a practice session with their coaches this Sunday 8th March at their club. All parents 

are invited to attend the session and stay behind afterwards for refreshments.  

The coaching session will start at 10.00am and finish at about 12.00 noon. I will also be in attendance. 

This is a really great chance for the boys to experience some extra coaching in different surroundings. 

The Rugby Club is found on Saint Hill Road just beyond the East Grinstead Sports Club. The postcode is 

RH19 4JU. 

If you have any question about this practice session please contact me directly on 

acurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 

I look forward to seeing you this Sunday morning. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Currie 

Head of Boys PE 

 

 

 
 


